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RELEASE IN PART 
B6 

From: 	 H <hrod17@clintonemail.com > 
Sent: 	 Thursday, February 9, 2012 5:59 AM 
To: 	 Mills, Cheryl D 
Subject 	 Re: Museum Project 

When is the meeting. I don't see it on schedule. 

Sent from my iPad 

On Feb 9, 2012, at 5:52 AM, "Mills, Cheryl D" <MillsCDstate.gov> wrote: 

Fyi for our meeting on this topic this week 

From: Pickering, Thomas R 
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2012 04:01 PM 
To: Mills, Cheryl D 
Subject: Museum Project 

Cheryl: 

I have been working with Liz Bagley and the Foreign Affairs Museum Council on their project. 
Liz has done a sensational job raising funds and we are in need of one more major effort to 
secure the first stage funding. That depends heavily now on getting a suitable reception/meeting 
built around Secretary Clinton. I can only imagine the requests for her time and the pressing 
travel and other commitments. The world gets no easier. I would be most grateful if there is 
anything you can do with her to try to nail this down around the time frame suggested by Liz 
which I think is over the next couple of months. 

Please use my interest in this if it matters to Secretary Clinton or anyone else and know that I am 
as always very grateful for your help. 

Also please thank the Secretary for her very helpful and informative letter on involving women 
more effectively in the search for Arab-Israeli peace. I am most grateful to hear about all that she 
and Milan and the rest of your are doing. 

Sincerely, 
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Tom Pickering 
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